Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
THIS NOTICE IS AN ADDENDUM TO SECTION VI OF THE FLORIDA ADMINISTRATIVE WEEKLY, VOLUME 37, NUMBER 32, AUGUST 12, 2011

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION

The Agency for Health Care Administration announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, August 16, 2011, 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.

PLACE: Conference Room A, Building “3”, Florida Agency for Health Care Administration, 2727 Mahan Drive, Tallahassee, FL 32308. Any person interested in participating by telephone may dial: 1(888)808-6959, Participant Code: 8509223803. If you have any difficulty accessing the teleconference, please call the Florida Center’s Main Number at (850)412-3730.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This is a meeting of the Commission on Review of Taxpayer Funded Hospital Districts. The commission was created by Governor’s Executive Order Number 11-63, to assess and make recommendations on the role of hospital districts, whether it is in the public’s best interest to have government entities operating hospitals and what is the most effective model for enhancing health-care access for the poor.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Faye Miller, Agency for Health Care Administration, 2727 Mahan Drive, Bldg. 3, Mail Stop #16, Tallahassee, FL 32308-5407. The agenda will also be posted at the Agency website: http://ahca.myflorida.com/mchq/FCTFH/fctfh.shtml. Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Faye B. Miller, Bureau of Health Facility Regulation, Florida Center, Faye.Miller@ahca.myflorida.com or (850)412-3735, on or after August 9, 2011. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Faye Miller, Bureau of Health Facility Regulation, Florida Center at Faye.Miller@ahca.myflorida.com or (850)412-3735.
